
14/11/2018 

MR Gifford Lee 
2 / 9 Fairlight CRES 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
gifford_lee@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am very opposed to the over development of this site. 

There is a 23 Room Boarding House about to be built at 112 Sydney Road. Only a few meters 
from this site. So no need for this building proposal.

It would hugely impact the parking and nature of the suburb and only attract travellers.

Sent: 14/11/2018 9:19:48 AM
Subject: Online Submission


